
 
            
Date of occurrence: 8/30/13 

 

Employee Name:    Sgt. Patrick McKenna, Det. Marian Valino, and Det. Alejandro 

Lorente 
 

Classification:         Police Officer 

 

Unit/Division:         CIU                  

 

Award/Commendation type and recommendations: Letter of Commendation 

 

Narrative:  

On May 22, 2013, at 1120am, subjects stole a boat valued at $54,000 from the 600 

block of 91 Street. A home security camera videotaped the theft and the subjects 

and the video was released to the media. After a three month long investigation, 

Sergeant McKenna, and Detectives Marian Valino and Alejandro Lorente were able 

to identify one of the subjects through tips from the public, confidential sources, 

interviews, and meticulous investigations. The subject was captured on August 30, 

2013 and charged with Grand Theft, Burglary, and False Statements. The subject 

has an extensive criminal history including a previous arrest for Grand Theft of a 

boat. 

Well Done!  

 

 

 

 

Chief of Police: David Allen                   Date: September 30, 2013 


